
 
 
PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CALL FOR TENDERS Nº 76035-2025-01 
 

FOR THE PURCHASE OF MUNICIPAL ROAD EQUIPMENT  
 
The Municipality of the Township of Wentworth wishes to receive tenders for the 
purchase of a wheel excavator 2023-2024 with less than 500 hours including accessory 
parts. 
 
Tender documents as well as the specifications may be obtained through the Electronic 
Tender Service (Notice of the day | SEAO) in accordance with the terms and costs 
determined by the latter.  
  
To be valid, all tenders must be accompanied by all the documents required in the 
tender documents and must be submitted in a sealed envelope bearing the inscription 
"Purchase of Equipment – Tender No 76035-2025-01" to the attention of the General 
Manager and Clerk-Treasurer, Mrs. Natalie Black, and be received at the Municipal 
Office located at 175, chemin Louisa à Wentworth (Québec) J8H 0C7, on or before 
Friday, February 28th, 2025, at 10am. Bids will be opened and read publicly on the 
same day, in the same place, at 10am, in the presence of interested persons.  
  
It is the bidder's responsibility to ensure that its tender documents have, indeed, been 
received at the Municipal Office prior to tender opening.  
  
The Municipality of the Township of Wentworth reserves the right to accept neither the 
lowest nor any of the bids received and incurs no liability towards the bidders.  
 

Given at Wentworth this 14th day of February 2025. 
  
  

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 

https://seao.gouv.qc.ca/avis-du-jour

